
 

Ref. No.: Forest-NOC/Ranhera Khera/2021-22/01        Dated: - 27.08.2021 

To, 

The Forest Nodal Officer 

Panchkula (Haryana) 

 

Subject: - NOC for use of forest land for installation of Proposed Hindustan Petroleum 

Corporation Limited Retail Outlet/ Petrol Pump in Diversion of forest land (0.1037 Hect.) for 

access to the Proposed Petrol Pump of Hindustan Petroleum Corporation Limited along on 

Faridabad WML (NH- 2 [New NH- 44] to Ballabgarh Sohna Road), at Km 01.800 (LHS), in Village- 

Ranhera Khera, Mustil No.- 19, Killa No.- 5/1/1, Tehsil- Ballabgarh, District- Faridabad, State- 

Haryana.  

Ref. No.: - No. 4201/DB                       Dated: - 22.07.2021 

Dear Sir, 

It is requested to kindly process our proposal for acknowledgement slip. As per PWD office 

Faridabad letter dated 22.07.2021 vide Ref. No. The proposed Retail Outlet situated on 

Gurgaon- Faridabad Road (MDR- 137) is not under PWD Faridabad. This Road is being 

maintained by Municipal Corporation, Faridabad copy of which has been already uploaded on 

Forest portal and CLU from Municipal Corporation office is under process, which is already 

uploaded on Forest portal. So, both the NOCs will be approved by Municipal Corporation 

Faridabad is under process. 

Therefore, you are requesting you to process our proposal for getting necessary permission at 

the earliest. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

    
    

Pankaj Khanna 

Sales Officer- Rohtak Sales Area 

Hindustan Petroleum Corporation Limited 

Gurugram Divisional Office 


